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Newsletter

Welcome to our August update

• A significant milestone was achieved on

the Campus Development site as the

Adam Smith Business School achieved

Practical Completion.

• The impressive building is a fitting tribute

on the 300th anniversary of its namesake.

• Congratulations to the project team who

have put in a huge effort, notably over the

last few weeks, to get the project across

the line.

• We have included some sneak peak

images of the completed building overleaf.
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Project Images

Images of the new spaces and facilities within the Adam Smith Business School

Project Look Ahead

• The University will continue with their

furniture installation and staff familiarisation

prior to full occupation.

A number of planned post-completion works will

continue over the coming months:

• The Café area design will be finalised before

the fitout commences

• Additional offices will be configured into the

floorplate on level 6

• The hard landscaping at the south of the site

will be completed



Creating positive impact

• Multiplex have been awarded an enabling

works package that will facilitate the next

phase of the overall masterplan. This

includes demolition of the Western Infirmary

Lecture Theatre (WILT) and Admin buildings

amongst other preparatory works.

• A design team have been appointed by the

University and have been working closely

with representatives from a number of

disciplines to develop concept designs for

the next building on the former Western

Infirmary site.

• The next plot to be developed is sited

directly opposite the Advanced Research

Centre (ARC) and will be of a similar scale.

• More details on these plans will be released

in future publications.

Contacts

community@multiplex.global

Callum Scott

ESG Lead

Callum.scott@multiplex.global

Site Working Hours

Monday to Friday: 7:30am – 7pm

Saturday: 7:30am – 5pm

What’s Next?

Temporary pavement and lane occupation markup 

• To facilitate the remaining hard landscaping works at the southern end of the site, a temporary

lane closure and extension of the hoarding line will be in place, with pedestrian access

maintained throughout.

• These works are scheduled to be completed by the end of September at which point the lane

and pavement will be fully reinstated.

• The landscaping will compliment the high-quality finishes evident throughout the completed

areas of the site and create a welcoming community space leading to St. Mungo’s Square.

Community Update
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